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Correction – DRP Booklet 
 

 
ASX Announcements Platform 
 
On 13 May 2014 Korvest announced the introduction of a new Dividend 
Reinvestment Plan (DRP) in conjunction with the announcement of a $1 special 
dividend. 
 
In the DRP Booklet accompanying the announcement the contact details for the 
Share Registry were incorrect.  The correct contact details are: 
 
 
 Online: 

www.investorcentre.com/contact 
 By Mail: 

Computershare Investor Services Pty Limited GPO Box 2975 Melbourne Victoria 3001 
Australia 
Enquiries: 
(within Australia) 1300 556 161 
(international) 61 3 9415 4000 

 
These details will be correctly reflected in the printed material distributed to 
shareholders. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact:  
 
Mr Steven McGregor 
Company Secretary 
Korvest Ltd 
08 8360 4500 
 
14 May 2014 

http://www.investorcentre.com/contact

